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MEETING LOCATION:  

No meeting held. Next meeting will be the first Saturday of July.  Unless something needs immediate attention we will have 
meetings ever other month. 

Treasurer's Report – N/A 

Secretary's Report – N/A 

Field Report- N/A  

Tony DiCoio reported- N/A  

Donations—We have received some donations and we thank those individuals that have donated.  If you have not 
done so, or feel so inclined to do so again, all donations will help us maintain this great club. 

The following officers for the remainder of year are:  

President-Steve Schwartz  

Treasurer-Tony DiCoio   

Secretary-Rich Prochut (acting) 

1st Vice President-Jim O'Brien  

Field Marshal/Safety-Chet 

There was a mishap at the field this past month that put the club field in potential danger.  
As a result I must point out a few thoughts.  We have all had problems at the field that 
ended up with a plane crashing.  Crashing out in the field is not a major issue however; it 
could cause issues for the farmer if we trample his crops.  If you crash out there please 
be cautious on how you go on a search and rescue mission.  First idea is see if somebody 
has a drone and can search for the downed aircraft.  When walking in the field try and do 
your best to stay in the rows between crops or at least minimize any potential damage.   

Now for another circumstance- if you crash into the owners building the proper 
procedure is- 1) Ask the owner for permission to go on to his building before doing so.  
2) Notify the club officers of any damage.  3) If you have done damage it is your 
responsibility to have a properly insured contractor do the repairs.  4) Notify your 
homeowners and the AMA insurance if you feel that you can not handle the cost of 
repairs. 5) Keep your club officers advised as to everything that transpires.  

Writer- Steve Schwartz 


